



October 27th, 2006

Mr. Justis Morginn Denman Bike Shop 710 Denman Street Vancouver, BC Canada V6G 2L5

Dear Justis,

The Shooting Stars Foundation would like to express our heartfelt appreciation to you for your generous support of this year's very successful **GAMBADO!** Dinner and Auction held on Saturday October 7th, 2006.

Your contribution has helped to ensure that **GAMBADO!** will continue to be a unique, sparkling and prestigious event, meriting you significant exposure to a large and responsive economic demographic who have consistently demonstrated loyalty to our supporters. Your gift will continue to be acknowledged on our website at www.shootingstarsfoundation.org.

GAMBADO! is one of the major fund-raising events for the Shooting Stars Foundation. You helped make this year's event a great success, and coupled with our other events, an extraordinarily successful fundraising year. More importantly, it will allow us to continue to give substantial grants to numerous community-based HIV/AIDS service agencies in desperate need.

Thank you again Justis for your generosity. The Shooting Stars Foundation and its beneficiaries are confident that the exposure you have gained, coupled with your personal commitment to our cause, will prompt you to continue to favour us with your continued support.

Sincerely yours,

D. Roger Millen

Gambado! Chair, Past Chair & Director

Ryan Resch

Chairman of the Board